October 4, 2005

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Common Council Members:

This is to notify you that Mr. Nick Schultek has replaced Mr. Eggener as an Adult Advisor to the West Allis Youth Commission. Mr. Schultek has replaced Mr. Eggener as Vice Principal at Nathan Hale High School and assumes his duties on the Youth Commission. Adult Advisors to the Commission serve for an indefinite term.

Your confirmation of this change in membership will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Jeannette Bell, Mayor

JB:jfw Attachment

MYR\CMTES\YOUTHCOMM.SCHULTEK